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NURSERY COLLECTION LATE CHARGE 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Unfortunately we are having an increasing issue with children being collected late 
from their nursery sessions.   
 
Apple and Little Ladybirds sessions finish at 11.30am and 3.15pm and children must 
be collected promptly at these times as staff need to have their lunches and have 
work to complete before the next nursery sessions start. 
 
In view of this we are having to introduce a late collection fee of £2 per day for any 
child collected more than 5 minutes late. 
 
The charge will be added to your Parent Pay account and will have to be cleared 
within a week. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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